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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR
REGARDING MAJOR TRANSACTION

IN RELATION TO
ACQUISITION OF 50% EQUITY INTEREST IN 

TWO PROJECT COMPANIES

Reference is made to the announcement of Shun Tak Holdings Limited dated 4 
December 2019 (“Announcement”) in relation to the Acquisitions. Capitalised terms 
used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement 
unless the context requires otherwise.

As set out in the Announcement, it is expected that the Company would despatch 
a circular (“Circular”) containing, among other things, details of the Acquisitions, 
on or before 17 January 2020. As it has taken longer time for the preparation of 
the accountants’ reports and the valuation reports for the inclusion in the Circular, 
additional time is required for the Company to prepare and finalise the information 
to be included in the Circular. The despatch date of the Circular is expected to be 
delayed to a date falling on or before 27 March 2020.
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